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South Gippsland Shire Council Meets with Chinese Delegation 

Last Wednesday, South Gippsland Shire Council hosted a delegation from Pidu district in China. The visit to 

South Gippsland provided an opportunity for Council and local dairy manufacturers to meet with key 

representatives from Pidu to explore potential trade and collaboration opportunities.   

 

Deputy Mayor Nathan Hersey and Council staff warmly welcomed the delegation to Korumburra. Council 

gave a presentation about the Shire’s strengths, highlighting our regional economy and robust dairy sector. 

 

Leading figures in our dairy industry, including representatives from South Gippsland Dairy, GippsDairy, 

ViPlus Dairy and Burra Foods, also gave presentations. The visit provided an excellent opportunity to discuss 

potential collaboration and investment links regarding the region’s highly valued dairy products.  

 

The delegation also engaged a cultural exchange, sharing insights into Pidu’s historical and cultural 

background. The delegation was taken on a quick tour of Coal Creek learning about some of South 

Gippsland’s history and culture. 

 

Quote attributable to Kerryn Ellis, CEO South Gippsland Shire Council:  

“The meeting with the delegation from the Pidu district in China provided a fantastic opportunity to promote 

our region and to potentially expand our global trade connections.  

I am hopeful that we will meet with the Chinese delegation again and discuss further collaboration in the 

future.”  
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953  
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